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Attention: Village of Waskatenau Residents 

   

Dear Residents: 

 

Re: Announcement to Public: Regional Recreational Services Study Project  

  

MPE a division of Englobe (MPE) is completing a Regional Recreation Services Study with Village of 

Waskatenau along with Town of Smoky Lake, Smoky Lake County, and Village of Vilna. This study is 100% 

funded by the Provincial government. It is currently expected that this study will conclude by December 

2025, with majority stakeholder engagement taking place in the last quarter of 2024, and the first quarter of 

2025. 

 

The purpose of this study is to review the current state of recreational assets, programs, and services in the 

region, assess participation levels, and identify any gaps or vulnerabilities. Additionally, an evaluation of the 

capacity of regional and municipal entities to deliver these critical services. 

 

MPE plans to mail questionnaires and hold public houses at a later stage to gather your opinions and 

feedback. These events will be announced in due course. 

 

Your participation is essential to this project, and we look forward to your valuable input.  

 

Questions at this stage can be directed to your municipal office at 5008 51 Street, Waskatenau or by phone at 

780-358-2208. 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

MPE a division of Englobe 

 

 
Mike Andrews, P.Eng., PMP 

Project Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


